
 

7 May 2014 
    
RE: IB CHEMISTRY LABORATORY VISIT 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
To supplement the IB Chemistry course, we will be visiting the Shanghai Institute of Organic 
Chemistry at the Chinese Academy of Sciences on Monday 26 May. This will be a fantastic 
opportunity for students to see a working laboratory in action and strengthen their 
understanding of the analytical techniques they have studied. 
 
We will leave at 1:00pm and return to school at approximately 5:00pm. We will be travelling by 
bus. If you wish for your daughter/son to travel home from the venue, please indicate this on the 
permission slip.  The address of the venue is: 
 
345 Lingling Road (close to Dong'an Road),  
Xuhui District,  
Shanghai. 
 
If you have any questions about this please do not hesitate to contact me at 
p-joseph@bisspuxi.com 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mr Pedro Joseph 
Lead Teacher of Chemistry 
 
 
PERMISSION SLIP: IB CHEMISTRY LABORATORY VISIT 26 MAY 

    
Student Name: ……………………………………………….. Form: ……………………………………………….. 
 
I give my daughter/son permission to visit the Chinese Academy of Sciences.  
 
I do/do not (please delete as applicable) wish for my daughter/son to make their own way home 
from the venue.   
 
Name of Parent/Guardian……………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………..  Date: ……………………………………………….. 
 
 
 
 



 

 


